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California Employers Will Face Significant New Equal Pay Law

Insights

10.06.15 

California employers will soon be subject to a new equal pay law that will create a much stricter

standard for gender pay equity. Passed by the state legislature with broad bipartisan support and

signed into law by Governor Jerry Brown on October 6, 2015, this new law is considered the most

aggressive equal pay law in the nation. California employers will want to begin preparing

immediately for its impact.

For more details, please read our Legal Alert.
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